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April 11, 2024 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO: City and County Superintendents of Education 
 
FROM: Eric G. Mackey 
  State Superintendent of Education 
 
RE: Implementation of Act 2023-340 -  Collection of Information for New Principals and 

Leadership Development System Contacts  
 
I am writing to inform you of the requirements related to the implementation of Act 2023-340, 
the School Principal Leadership and Mentoring Act, which was passed during the  
2023 Legislative Session. 

As part of the implementation process, the Alabama State Department of Education is tasked 
with collecting essential information regarding the anticipated number of new principals for the 
upcoming 2024-2025 school year within each local education agency (LEA).  Additionally, we 
need to identify the designated point of contact for the Alabama Principal Leadership 
Development System (APLDS) within each LEA. 

To comply with these requirements, each LEA is requested to complete the online form using 
this link:  APLDS New Principals and Point of Contact to indicate the anticipated number of 
new principals and the designated APLDS point of contact.  Please note that the provided 
numbers and contact information are subject to change as we approach the commencement 
of the fall term.  Should any changes occur, LEAs are encouraged to submit updated forms 
accordingly. 

For inquiries or additional support related to this matter, please contact Ms. Telena Madison, 
Education Administrator, Professional Learning, at 334-694-4827 or via email at 
tmadison@alsde.edu.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this important initiative.  Your prompt attention to these 
requirements will greatly assist us in effectively implementing the provisions of Act 2023-340. 

EGM/TM 
 
cc: Dr. Vic Wilson 

Mrs. Angela Martin 
Dr. Brandon T. Payne 
Dr. Melissa Shields 
Ms. Telena Madison 
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https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fform.jotform.com%2F240945792721059&data=05%7C02%7Cbrandon.payne%40ALSDE.edu%7C08e5ee5a908d4cf0e79408dc58d2ce6b%7C351f1fc546a145dcb71143cc7df1b62b%7C0%7C0%7C638482909673870210%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=i2rHfY4Gg3Z3HJxVP2qXPAWX8SDJNDnjR32GtP5Pvts%3D&reserved=0
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